


Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-request/ with your personal 
information removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gareth Stiven 
General Manager – Strategy, Finance, and Policy 
 




